Rehearsals Resume 14th January

We look forward to welcoming back all existing members and new members to rehearsals on
Monday 14th January 2013.

Our first rehearsal will include a variety of music, just to get our minds back to making music, as
well as retuning our ears and lips.

Between the first rehearsal and the Nationals at Easter, apart from the contest music, a variety
of pieces will be rehearsed to further develop our music programme and to avoid us becoming
stale with the contest music. We hope to see some new members, but if any of you know of a
player who needs a “home” please invite them along. Player registrations for the Nationals
must be completed by the end of January or early February.

See you Monday.




